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CRITERIA FOR VISITING SCHOLARS 
 
 

1. Applicants must propose a plan of research that includes discussion 
of how the Urban Design and Planning Department at the UW would 
benefit from their work, and how this research would benefit by 
being pursued here.  Priority will be given to candidates whose 
proposed research relates to the interests of one or more planning 
faculty members, and applications will be reviewed together once 
each quarter. 

 
2. Applicants must have a faculty sponsor in the Urban Design and 

Planning Department, preferably a faculty member whose area of 
expertise is in line with that of the applicant and who is willing and 
agrees to “host” the faculty member. 

 
3. Once accepted, the visiting scholar will be expected to offer at least 

one Department-wide presentation on their research work in English, 
and two presentations to students in classes as appropriate. * 

 
*Desired but not required 
 

4. Successful applicants will have access to email and the library for a 
modest fee.  Please note that in the absence of available office 
space, the Department is not committed to providing individual office 
space for the visiting scholars. 

 
5. Priority will be given to visiting scholars whose research would 

further on-going collaborative relationships in the form of research 
or exchanges involving students or faculty, or the prospect of these 
kinds of relationships. 

 
6. Priority will be given to visiting scholars whose research will result 

in publications, and these publications should acknowledge the 
author’s visit with us.  The visitor will need to adhere to all of the 
intellectual property agreements of the University of Washington.  

 
 
5/1/07 


